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Greetings, FPC Church
Family!
We are resurrecting the FPC e-
News in order to keep in touch. We
miss you all and hope and pray to
soon be back together. Remember,
God is in control and we are safe in
His arms.

In lieu of ordering Easter memorial
flowers this year, we will simply be
printing memorials to your loved

ones in the Easter e-News or
Newsletter. Use the link above to

submit your memorial.

Do your kiddos need something to
do? The link above will take you to
some fun activities from Children's
Worship Bulletins. Another great

option can be found here.

From Pastor Aaron

Last Sunday's Worship Service

Many thanks to the members of this past
week's worship team who recorded a special
online service for Sunday morning. If you
missed it, you can still see it here.

During this time, the work of the church
continues. We are still caring for those in
need. The Manna Food Pantry continues to
serve those in need of food and home goods,
and our Deacons' Fund helps with utilities,
rent, and other material items. As people look
to the church as a trusted resource, FPC is
dependent on your generosity. Checks can be
mailed to the church or to Jane H. (see the
directory for her address), or you may
contribute online through the Eoffering,
choosing specifically where you want your
contribution to go.

https://fpcconnect.org/easter-memorials/
https://fpcconnect.org/easter-memorials/
http://www.childrensbulletins.com/Covid19-childrens-activites-for-churches
http://www.childrensbulletins.com/Covid19-childrens-activites-for-churches
https://andreadekker.com/create-make-do/
https://fpcconnect.org/resource/#prayer
https://vimeo.com/399906421
https://fpcconnect.org/resource/
https://members.instantchurchdirectory.com/
https://fpcconnect.org/giving-2/


Thank you so very much.

Visit our
website

Dealing with the "New Normal"

Do you need a prescription delivered?
Groceries? Mail?

You are in luck! FPC is offering a free
delivery service! Simply call the church
office and leave a message (it goes
immediately to Janine's phone) or email
your request and we'll call you and set it
up. Your items will be there before you
know it.

Words of
Encouragement

Q & A: "How Are You
Coping?"

It is so nice to be able to hang out
with my family.

--Jeff Miller

We're staying positive. He never
leaves us or forsakes us! He always
has our backs. He gives us what we
need when we need it.

--Louise Berrier

Things are looking better. The Polar
Bar is open!

--Rick Burton

We have pickle ball set up in our
basement.

--John Eichelberger

We're hanging in there, doing what
God wants us to, although we're not
on the beach.

--Larry Miller
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